Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD
“

From: Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 1:56 PM

To: ‘Varsa, Steve'; Wiley, Joe

Subject: RE: 3RP-213 Lat O-21 Line Drip - Case Closure Request

Good afternoon,
I apologize for the delay in responding. Per our meeting the OCD is granting closure on 3RP 213.
This approval will be available in the 3RP file.

Thank you,

Vanessa Fields

Environmental Specialist

0il Conservation Division

Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410
{505)334-6178 ext 119

Cell: {505) 419-0463
vanessa.fields@state.nm.us

From: Varsa, Steve <steve.varsa@stantec.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 6:37 AM

To: Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD <Vanessa.Fields@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] FW: 3RP-213 Lat 0-21 Line Drip - Case Closure Request

Hi Vanessa — Let me know if you need anything further regarding the above-referenced site. As discussed during our
meeting last week, | believe you were satisfied with issuing a NFA for this case.

Thank you,
Steve

Stephen Varsq, P.G,

Senior Hydrogeologist

Stantec Environmental Services
11153 Aurora Avenue

Des Moines, lowa 50322
Direct: (515) 251-1020

Cell; (615) 710-7623

Office: (515) 253-0830
steve . varsa@stantec.com

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copled, modified, retrarsmitted, or used for any pupose except with
Stantec’s written autharization. If you are not the intended reciplent. please delete all coples ond natify us immediately.

From: Varsa, Steve
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 3:43 PM



